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Visalia PD Property Crimes Detectives Recover over $150,000 Worth of Stolen Property  

 
VPD Detectives Searching for Suspect in Overnight Shooting 
 
At 12:42 a.m. this morning, Visalia PD officers responded to a shots fired call in the 1000 block of West 
Goshen Avenue. While on scene, officers found evidence indicating a shooting had taken place. 
 
Shortly after, a victim with a gunshot wound arrived at the hospital and was listed in stable condition.  
 
Through the investigation, George Hernandez Aginaga III was identify as being responsible. 
 
If anyone has any information regarding this case or knows Aginaga’s whereabouts, please contact 
Detective Norman at the Visalia Police Department at 559-734-8116. Those wishing to remain 
anonymous can contact the Anonymous Tip Line at (559) 713-4738. 
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